
Brown & Jackson ​Septic/Portable Toilets 
  107 North Main St 

             Ellensburg, WA 98926 
                     ​ 509-925-1564 
                          ​ brownandjackson107@gmail.com 

    A family run business for over 40 years. 
 

September 23, 2020 

Kittitas County Community Development Services 
Attn: Kelly Bacon 
411 N. Ruby St., Suite 2 
Ellensburg, WA 98926 
Kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us  
 
Re: SEPA Application SE-20-00003 
 
Dear Ms. Bacon, 

Thank you for the opportunity to review and respond to the public comments that were submitted                
to the County in response to Brown & Jackson, Inc.’s proposed storage ponds. Given the scope                
and magnitude of these comments, we respectfully request a 14-day extension to the response              
deadline so that we can adequately address the various issues raised.  

If you have any questions or concerns with this request, please feel free to contact me.                
Otherwise, we will provide you with our responses no later than October 8, 2020. 

 

Additionally, pursuant to KCC 15.05.120(2), we would like to request ​early notice of whether              
the County is likely to issue a determination of significance for the proposed storage ponds, and                
if so, the grounds for that determination. We do not believe that this project is likely to have a                   
probable significant adverse environmental impact, and we would like to work with the County              
proactively to address any concerns that may arise as you review the environmental checklist and               
the public comments that have been submitted. 

 

Sincerely, 

Rikki Schmitt 
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